
 

Greetings Tiger Families! 

 

We are excited to announce that we recently adopted a new form of                       

school-to-home communication at College Prep called ParentSquare. 

 

This unified communications platform is designed to keep parents and guardians 

informed and encourage greater engagement and connection                                

with our Tiger Community. 

 

Parents/Guardians: Getting Started Video 

 

As we roll out this new communication tool for the 2024-25 school year -                       

all school, grade level and classroom information will begin to be sent to your 

computer or phone via email and/or text. 

 

We hope that this is yet another way to support the partnerships that we have 

with our amazing Tiger Families! 

 

Go Tigers!!! 

 

https://www.parentsquare.com/feeds/35474872 
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